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Permanent Mission of the I. R. of Afghanistan to UNOG
29th Session of the UPR working group
Review of France
15 January 2018
Mr. President,
Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of France to the 29th session of the UPR working group and congratulates for the comprehensive and well-elaborated presentation of the national report. 

Afghanistan commends the achievements and progresses made by the Government of France since their last UPR session. The fact that France prepared its national report through an inclusive consultation process is noteworthy.
Mr. President, 

Terrorism is a common enemy to humanity and civilization today. Afghanistan praises France on its May 2016 inter-ministerial plan of action against radicalization and terrorism, which aims to detect paths of radicalization and terrorist channels as soon as possible, and combat terrorism in its international networks and its sanctuaries.           

While acknowledging the achievements of France in all aspects of human rights, Afghanistan wishes to propose the following recommendations to the delegation of France:

1- Protection of rights in the context of migrants, refugees and asylum seekers including access to the judicial review and appeal procedures for foreign minors.    
2- Ensure an effective State response to matters related to racism, discrimination, Islamophobia and xenophobia.  

Afghanistan once again would like to thank the distinguished delegation of France and wishes them every success.     
Thank you - Mr. President.
